
Good Afternoon, 
 
Today we were informed that a 2nd and 3rd grade student from Morrisonville Elementary tested 
positive for COVID-19. These students were last in the building on Friday February 5th. All the families of 
the students who were exposed have already been called today. 
 
Many students, faculty, and staff members were exposed to these two students.  This has created an 
inability to provide the necessary staffing patterns for the Morrisonville building.  Due to this issue, I 
have decided to move the Morrisonville building grades pre-K through 3rd grade to fully remote 
instruction for the remainder of the week. 
 
Morrisonville students in grades 4th and 5th who are currently housed in the middle school building will 
continue to attend in-person instruction. 
 
Any families affected by this situation wishing to access meals may pick  up meals for the remainder of 
the week tomorrow at Morrisonville Elementary School between 12pm and 2pm. 
 
We plan to return to our hybrid model for our entire school district after the February break. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation with this matter. 
 
Javier Perez 
Saranac Central School Superintendent 
 


